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Organization Updates

Our board is working on updating our strategic priorities and projects that Future St Stephen can
target to improve economic development in our community.
We look forward to feedback from the municipality and ongoing discussions into the new year on
how we can work together to strengthen economic development in our community.
Future St. Stephen will be moving ahead with the work needed to hire a new President for the
organization.  

Rental Space/Property Inquires 
Request for list of land available for development held by MDSS/FSS
Updating inventory of available commercial properties for future projects 

Welcome Program
1 new submission

Meetings/Events/Activities
Ongoing discussions with Downtown St. Stephen, Chamber and MDSS
Conversations with Mayor MacEachern 
Conversations with the CAO, Jeff Renaud
Full board meeting
New board members familiarizing themselves with previous projects, information and previous
strategies. 
Initial follow-up with Kari regarding the completed pilot program of their service.
Connecting individuals with the RSC for relevant topics
Ongoing management of the business park


